
       

AGENDA REQUEST AND STAFF REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE:  October 9, 2024 

SUBJECT: Approval of an agreement to purchase a motor grader from Peterson Machinery 

Company 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

Move approval of Document No. 2024-767, an agreement to purchase a motor grader with 

auxiliary plows from Peterson Machinery Company. 

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

Within the FY25 Budget, the Board approved the purchase of a motor grader with auxiliary 

plows to replace a 31-year-old Caterpillar 14G motor grader. The primary use in winter 

months will be snow and ice removal, with secondary use for general gravel road 

maintenance during the remainder of the year.  

 

Procurement will occur using the Sourcewell Cooperative Purchasing Contract #011723, 

(not attached).  

 

BUDGET IMPACTS:  

The purchase price of $567,257.26 is $7,742.74 below the budgeted amount and will be 

funded via the Road Department’s Building/Equipment Fund (330). 

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Randy McCulley, Fleet Division Manager 


